
Greater Cincinnati Chapter Tuskegee Airmen, Inc  

Commemorates the 80th Anniversary of the Tuskegee Airmen 
 

 

This year marks the 80th anniversary of the Tuskegee Airmen Experience. The Tuskegee Airmen 

were the first group of African-American men to be trained as pilots for the United States Army 

Air Corps (now the U.S. Air Force).  During World War II, the Tuskegee Airmen flew numerous 

missions over Europe. However, some readers may not be aware of the origins of the Tuskegee 

Airmen and the events and individuals involved in the establishment of the Tuskegee Airmen 

Experience. 

 

The Greater Cincinnati Chapter of Tuskegee Airmen Inc. invites you to help us sustain the 

Tuskegee Airmen legacy. 

 

To learn more about the Tuskegee Airmen Experience join us! 

 

WHEN:   Sunday, May 2, 2021 

 

TIME:    4:00 PM 

 

WHERE: On Zoom  

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78954951417?pwd=cnc2L09tYWorNXJiMWF5b09mSnV1dz09 

 

Meeting ID: 789 5495 1417 

Passcode: w3HrS0 

 

 

For more information, please contact Peggy Brown, Membership Chair, at (513) 226-0505. 
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